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On Friday 26 November our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were invited to have a jolly afternoon at Milton

Regis Conservative Club.

The staff at the club kindly opened their doors early, especially for us and we enjoyed having a fantastic fish and chip lunch,

accompanied by a cheeky gin and tonic or a nice beer. Some of our residents' families also met us there, which made it extra

special.

We would all like to say a big thank you to the club and Elisa for making us feel so welcome and going out of their way for us.

What a super afternoon!
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Enjoying drinks with friends

 

 

 


